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Road Closure in front of Kateri Hospital 

POSTPONED 

 
(Kahnawake – 30, Enniskó:wa/ March 2016) The Capital Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform all 
Kahnawa’kehró:non that the Road Closure on River Road at the Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Center Expansion Project has been postponed due 
to unforeseen circumstances. 
 
A new date for the planned works will be announced once it has been 
determined. The Community & stakeholders will be notified.   
 
The Capital Construction Crew will be connecting the water service for 
the hospital expansion. The connection to the main line requires the 
street to be closed completely. 
 
Please contact the Capital Unit at 450-635-1016 if any further 
information is required. 
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